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Christian value of our fortnight 

 

This week children have been learning about the 
Christian practice of “Compassion” which is caring 
enough to do something about someone else’s 
need. 
This week we have been focusing on 
Understanding, Acceptance and Friendship. The 
children have considered the story of the Good 
Samaritan and wondered about how they could show 
compassion on others. 
 

 This week’s Lovely 

Hat winners 
Innovators Arusha 

Discoverers Ethan 

Green Adv Waqas 

Blue Adv   Danyella 

Explorers Janae 

Pioneers Sultana 
 

 

 

 

 

Important dates 
 
February 
8th Explorers visit - Hindu Temple 
21st – 25th Half term (school closed) 
 
March 
1st Hants fire visits year 1  
3rd World Book Day 
17th Explorers school trip to 
Winchester Science Centre  
18th Red nose day  
It will be week 3 on the lunch menu next 

week 

 
 

Our school had the chance to see an amazing 

Orchestra on Thursday, they heard tunes from The 

Nut Cracker and the theme tune to Pirates of the 

Caribbean.  The children enjoyed this greatly as it was 

very interactive with them and fun to watch.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have sent out a poster about lateness this week as there has been 
an increase of lateness in our school and this is affecting all the 
children’s learning, and postpones lunch orders. 
Please if there are any problems contact us and we will try to help or 
suggest places to go to get help. 
 
 
 
 

INSET DAYS 

 

25th April 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please check our facebook page  
or parentmail 



  

Innovators Topic-  People who help 
us topic 

The year R team have arranged for 
Innovators to have a visit and talk from a 
Community Police officer, a pilot, 
Hampshire fireperson and a doctor in 
February.  
The children will learn all about their job 
roles and duties.  

 

 

 

School Attendance 

Matters! 

 

Week Beginning 10th January 2022 

Innovators                        85.1% 

Discoverers                     91.1% 

Blue Adventurers           98.8% 

Green Adventurers        91.9% 

Explorers                          95.9% 

Pioneers                            86.4% 

 

Whole School              91.5% 

                

Well Done BLUE 

ADVENTERERS! 
 

  

Lateness   

 

 

Week Beginning 10th January 2022  

 

Innovators                      0 children late 

Discoverers                   2 children late 

Blue Adventurers         2 children late 

Green Adventurers      5 children late 

Explorers                        3 children late 

Pioneers                          1 children late 

 

Last week there were 23 instances of lateness by 

13 children and 7 hours and 14 minutes of 

learning time were lost due to lateness.    

 

 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.  Please 

contact us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at 

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

  Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
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